
We invite all members of the school community to
participate and volunteer in the various activities
we run throughout the year. 

We offer a wide range of volunteer opportunities,
from helping with canteen and uniform shop
duties, to assisting with event organisation and
fundraising efforts. There's something for
everyone!

To find out more about volunteering opportunities
or to get involved with the PHS P&C, please
contact us at: pittwaterhigh.president@gmail.com
or pittwaterhigh.secretary@gmail.com.

Please follow the PHS P&C on our
social media pages for the latest news
and updates. 
 
            @Pittwater High P&C
    
            @phs_pandc

The PHS P&C holds General Meetings each term
to discuss ongoing initiatives and plan for
upcoming activities. These meetings are open to
all members of the school community, and we
encourage you to attend and get involved.

When:  Held in week 5 of each term at 7:00pm

Where: PHS in the CLS ( in A block)

If you'd like to raise an issue or topic for
discussion at the meeting, please feel free to
contact the P&C President or Secretary.

The Pittwater High School Parents and Citizens

(PHS P&C) Association is an incorporated, not-

for-profit organisation dedicated to promoting the

interests of our school. Our goal is to bring

together parents, citizens, students, and teaching

staff to create a strong, supportive community

that enhances the educational experience for all.

Managed by volunteers and supported by staff, the
P&C oversees many school services, and funds
vital programs that directly benefit students.
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